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Dear Parliamentarians,
 
I strongly oppose a nuclear waste dump on Muckaty Station in the NT. As a 
former resident of Tennant Creek I know how beautiful the country is there, 
and how important the relationship between Indigenous peoples and their 
lands are. Placing a nuclear waste dump on these lands threatens the health of 
immediate and wider environments and ecosystems, with negative 
consequences in tourism, upon which the NT relies heavily. I would like my 
strong opposition to be recognised.
 
Yours sincerely,
Anna Beilharz

mailto:/O=AUSGOVPARL/OU=PARLIAMENT1/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LEGALANDCON



